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 Key Dates 

Thurs 26th Sept   Year 5 Mersea trip meeting 6pm 

   SATS information meeting 6.30pm 

   Year 6 Isle of Wight trip meeting 7pm 

Tues 1st Oct Y3 Chelmsford Museum Trip 

Fri 18th Oct Harvest Assembly (donations to 

Chelmsford Foodbank welcome) 

Weds 23rd Oct Flu Vaccinations 

Fri 25th Oct Healthy Schools Morning 

7th-9th Nov Individual/Family Photographs 

Non-Pupil Days 
2019-2020 

 3rd Sept  2019 4th Nov 2019 6th Jan 2020 

 24th Feb 2020  22nd May 2020 

Bank Holiday change – 4th May 2020 now 8th May 2020 

2020-2021 

 2nd Sept 2020 23rd Oct 2020 4th Jan 2021  

 22nd Feb 2021 28th May 2021 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 4 Thurs 26th Sept 2019  Attendance 

97.7% 

Summer Menu Week 2 beginning 30th Sept 2019  

Stars of the Week 

20th September 2019 

 Autumn Term 2019  

 Y6 James Oriol 

 Annabelle Elliott 

 William Maddison 

Y5 Evie Hughes 

 Hannah Jaworska 

 Amalie Hollidge 

Y4 Mya Engall 

 Holly Elliott 

 Nicholas Leigh 

Y3 Lila Wain 

 Rohit Majumdar 

 Amelie Kemp 

 

Rohit in Y3 
imagined 
what he 

would look 
like in the 

Stone Age 

Isabelle, Orla and 
Lilly in Y4 

collaborated to 
produce this 

fantastic 
representation of 

Vesuvius erupting 

http://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/school-meals/32869
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Infant Book Bags 
 

Do you still have any Barnes Farm Infant Book Bags that you are not using anymore? 
The Infant School Wellbeing team would love to recycle them and put them to 

renewed use. Please drop off at either Infant or Junior school office. 
Thanks in advance! 

 

Boswells School presentation to parents 
 

Mr Mansell (Headteacher at Boswells) came into the Y6 Parent Information meeting to 
share updated admission information for any parents interested in sending their 

children to Boswells. It included some new information about transport to the school 
for next year. The presentation is on the news part of the website for those who 

missed it. https://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/news/8341 
 

 
 

Harvest Festival 
 
It’s that time of year again 
when we turn our attention 
to celebrating the tradition 
that is Harvest Festival. 
 
As in previous years, we are 
celebrating a cause very 
close to home with the 
Chelmsford FoodBank.  
 
We will be holding a special 
assembly for the children on 
Friday 18th October and 
would love to receive any 
donations from the list here. 
 
Please bring items in over the 
coming weeks into the Junior 
Office and we will ensure 
they get delivered to help the 
most vulnerable families in 
the Chelmsford area. 
 
Many thanks in advance! 

https://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/news/8341

